
 

  

 

25th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re:  Principal’s Update, T6.3 

This week saw the start of our End of Year exams and all students did themselves proud with both 

conduct and efforts made. Exams continue over the next two weeks and timetables can be found below. 

KS3-EOY-Exams-2023.pdf (oak-academy.co.uk) 

Year-10-EOY-Exams-2023.pdf (oak-academy.co.uk) 

This is one of my favourite times of the year, with students being given the opportunity for experiences 

outside of the classroom. This week was no exception with our Gypsy Roma workshops, Dorset School 

Games finals and Year 9’s visit on Friday to Bournemouth University. We have another busy week coming 

up and I am looking forward to sharing details of all trips and visits in our end of year newsletter. 

Inset Day 

This Friday, 30th June, is our planned inset day, the academy is therefore closed to students. This is also 

our transition day and some students have volunteered to support us with our new Year 6 students. 

Thank you in advance to those students. 

Celebrating our Core Values 

All students continue to demonstrate our core values across all walks of academy 

life, and we are keen to celebrate this. Across this half term the students below 

are our top students across these core values. 

Courage Excellence Kindness Respect Community 

Harvey F 
Chelsea E 
Najah M 
Archie B 
Keira H 

Zuzia D 
Gracie S 
Sophie B 
Ryan Q 
Tyler S 

Courtney S 
Harry D 
Dulcie F 
Scott E 
Ruby K 

Dulcie F 
Courtney S 

Ellie M 
Samuel H 
Angel B 

Lily D 
Tilly H 

Natalie H 
Elise W 

Joshua C 

 

https://www.oak-academy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/KS3-EOY-Exams-2023.pdf
https://www.oak-academy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Year-10-EOY-Exams-2023.pdf


 

  

If you have any queries about anything in this letter or any other aspect of academy life, please do not 

hesitate to contact inclusion teams at the email addresses below. 

Year 7, 8 and 9 InclusionKS3@oak-academy.co.uk  

Year 10 and 11 InclusionKS4@oak-academy.co.uk 

As always many thanks for your support.  

 

 
Hayley Richley 

Principal  
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